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Notice of Casual Vacancy 
in the
Chesterton Ward 
of
Cotswold District Council

A Casual Vacancy has arisen for a Councillor for Chesterton Ward due to the resignation of Roly Hughes.  

A casual vacancy is usually filled by means of a by-election to elect a new member to fill the seat.

A by-election is only triggered by local government electors requesting a by-election to take place.  This requires two local government electors within the District area giving notice to the proper officer of the Council.

A by-election will be held within 35 working day of the date of receipt of the requests.  There is no time limit for receipt of requests but, if none are received, the seat remains vacant.

All requests should be sent to The Proper Officer, Cotswold District Council, Trinity Road, Cirencester, GL7 1PX. 

Dated: 2 December 2024

Robert Weaver
Chief Executive/Proper Officer
Council Offices
Trinity Road
Cirencester
GL7 1PX
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